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commentletters

From: Pamela Reynolds <pamattahoe@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 11:15 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Water Reduction

As a customer of San Juan water district we believe there should be a reevaluation of the water restrictions for 
February.  They seem too harsh this early in the year.  With El Nino happening there should be a delay put in 
place with reevaluation later in the spring.  
 
Please consider this!  Thanks, Pam & Dave Reynolds, Granite Bay CA 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-28-16


